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Gun missing, motorcycle located, in Atchison
(KAIR)--A handgun is among items missing after Atchison thieves targeted a
parked pickup truck last weekend.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the truck was
parked in the 1100 block of Riley Street when it was burglarized, with police
saying the crime occurred shortly after 6:00 Saturday morning.

Taken was a Glock 46 9mm handgun, cash, and a cellphone.

No suspects are immediately identified, and the investigation is ongoing.

Meanwhile, it’s good news in the case of a missing motorcycle dating back to last
month.

Wilson, in the release, says the 2020 Benelli TNT 135 motorcycle has been
recovered.
It was reported stolen from the 900 block of Laramie Street on September 28.

No arrests are immediately made.

Anyone with information pertaining to either of the two cases should contact
Atchison Police at 913-367-4323.
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